
Five to Twelve is an important new national 
research study which wants to find out 
how children are getting on at school and 
at home in the post-pandemic period. 

The study will follow a group of children 
from across the country, as well as their 
families, through primary school. Some 
children in year 1 at our school have been 
selected to take part! 

Our school  
is participating  
in the new  
Five to Twelve  
Study! 

The parents or carers of children invited  
to take part will receive a letter through the 
post with more information. There will also  
be a survey for the child’s teacher. 

You do not have to take part, but 
it will help the study if you do! 

Visit the study website at  
www.fivetotwelve.org.uk  
or scan the QR code. 

The study is funded by the Department  
for Education and delivered by the National 
Centre for Social Research.


